Windstream/KDL

Public Notice

Windstream/KDL will be extending its fiber optic network in the City of Madison beginning in August and
through September of 2011. This work will be done to complete a new fiber build to provide service to
Anchor Bank located at 301 Junction Rd in the City of Madison, WI.

There will be a public hearing before the City of Madison Board of Public Works, on Wednesday, August
3" at 5:30 p.m. in room 108 of the city county building, 210 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd., Madison, WI.

Contractors hired by Windstream/KDL will bury the new fiber optic line within the road right of way
limits at the following locations:

1. Starting at the handhole located at the southwest corner of S Rosa Rd and Mineral Point Rd will
place fiber optic cable going North across Mineral Point Rd to the north side right of way will
turn and continue west to HWY 12.

2. Turning north at the north bound on ramp to US HWY 12 will continue on the east side right of
way for approx 1600’.

3. Placement will then go west crossing US HWY 12 and turn north in the west side right of way
and continue to the rear of the Anchor Bank property and then turn west on to their property.

The fiber optic cable will be directional bored in the public road right of way.

Restoration of any damage within the limits of the project in the right of way will be restored in
accordance with the City of Madison standard specifications.

If any persons have additional questions or concerns regarding this project glease call Josh Peters/Peters
Engineering, Inc 779-423-2068 or the City of Madison Civil Engineer, LeAnne Hannan at 608-266-4057.



